
CARING FOR 
TAMARIKI
COVID-19

EVIDENCE SUGGESTS THAT:
Tamariki are LESS LIKELY to 

become very unwell f rom 
COVID-19.

Remind your 
tamariki to 
wash their 

hands for 20 
seconds often.

DO NOT go to the hospital if 
your tamaiti has symptons of 

COVID-19.

INSTEAD:
1) Call your GP or the 

Healthline - 0800 358 5453
2) Your doctor or the Healthline 

will carry out an initial 
over-the-phone assessment 
and depending on the outcome, 
they’ll tell you what to do next.

OR:
You could also take your tamaiti to a 

CBAC for an assessment and possible 
testing if there is one near your 

location.

Symptons of COVID-19 are:
A Dry Cough  |  Fever  |  Shortness of Breath

IF YOUR TAMAITI HAS THESE SYMPTONS:

Tamariki should 
not share 
unwashed 

bottles, cups, 
utensils and 

bitten kai with 
anyone else.

Remember to 
give them lots 

of awhi and 
attention.

Other whānau 
in your house 
can awhi your 

tamariki but for 
no longer than 

15 minutes.

TIPS FOR TAKING CARE OF TAMARIKI:

IF YOUR TAMARIKI BECOMES UNWELL:

However tamariki who have:
   high blood pressure
   heart problems
   asthma
   kidney problems
   cancer treatment
   other health problems
are more likely to get sick 
from COVID-19
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